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The greyhound industry should be receiving it's fair share of the tricode monies, as the industry is
struggling financially on the percentage it is currently receiving. Prizemoney levels are below the
equivalent received in Victoria, and from what | understand current levels will not be sustainable for
much longer. Some tracks have already closed and without more money | believe there will be more
closures, which is not good for the industry. If the correct percentage was received there would be
more scope to implement a better industry Adoption Program, as | feel the GRNSW program needs to
be totally revamped to achieve better adoption rates, and more money would be available to promote
greyhounds as pets post racing.



